
 
 

CANCELLATION NOTICE  
 

Saginaw Board of Appeals on Zoning  
June 1, 2022 

 
In compliance with requirements of Public Act 267 of 1976, 

 the following notice is posted: 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Saginaw Board of Appeals on 

Zoning has cancelled their June 1, 2022 regular meeting.  At this 

time the meeting will not be rescheduled.  

 
Cassi Zimmerman 
City Staff, Saginaw Board of Appeals on Zoning  
 
IF YOU ARE DISABLED AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO PROVIDE YOU WITH AN OPPORTUNITY TO PARTICIPATE OR 
OBSERVE IN PROGRAMS, SERVICES, OR ACTIVITIES, PLEASE CALL THE SAGINAW CITY CLERK AT 989.759.1480. 
 

Posted:   

By:_    _____  
 


